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EMERGENCY MEETING
Tuesday 26th February
1.00 – 2.00
MARCUS MERRIMAN LECTURE THEATRE  BOWLAND NORTH
The Implications of the Proposed Redundancies in Music for Other FASS Departments

Decisions made by the University Management Advisory Group (UMAG) have caused an admissions crisis affecting a number of departments. Some departments with a solid record of recruitment are finding application numbers collapsing because of increases in their A level entry requirements.
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The prospects for departments with low admissions numbers can be grim: we have only to look at what has happened to our colleagues in Music who are now facing the prospect of redundancy. We invite you to come along to the emergency meeting to consider the implications of the proposed redundancies in Music for other FASS departments. 

All welcome




JOIN UCU at - www.ucu.org.uk/join
image1.JPG
University and College Union




